
1

Gerard, Jennie

From: Parker, Barbara

Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 7:46 AM

To: Niccolo De Luca

Cc: Illgen, Richard; Smith, Jamie; Ferran, Elias; Everhart, Maisha; Gerard, Jennie

Subject: Re: Update on AB 2310 Nuisance/unlawful detainer

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Thanks so much, Nicolo! 

 

Any sense in terms of reading the tea leaves? 

 

Btw, I understand that at least one other city that did not submit any info to state regarding their activities. Is that 

correct, and if so, should this be woven into the discussion? 

Regards, 

 

Barbara J Parker 

Oakland City Attorney 

510-703-5718 

 

As if it harmed me giving others the same rights and privileges that I possess; as if it were not indispensable to my own 

rights that others possess the same. 

 

 

 

On Apr 9, 2014, at 5:15 PM, "Niccolo De Luca" <ndeluca@townsendpa.com> wrote: 

Team Oakland, 
Just wanted to provide you all with an update on my efforts and next steps so we are all on the 
same page. 

1. As you know, since last week I have had many different conversations with Assm Ridley 
Thomas, his Legislative Director, Assm Bonta, and his staff. 

2. I have explained where the City is coming from; this is a valuable tool to help address 
deep rooted public safety nuisances and we were never contacted about being removed 
from the code section. 

3. Assm Ridley Thomas’s office requested a copy of the approved reso and a letter 
outlining our request to be included in the bill. 

4. I have delivered the letter and reso and have followed up with both Bonta’s office and 
Ridley Thomas’s office a few times this week. 

5. Where our request currently stands is that legislative staff (Bonta’s office, Ridley Thomas 
office, Assembly Judiciary committee staff) will be meeting Friday on our request and 
how to move forward. 

6. From there I will have a better sense of what more, if anything, we may need to do. 
  
There were a lot of emails going around so I just wanted to do a summary for all. As always, 
please let me know if there are any questions.  
  
Thank you. 
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Niccolo De Luca 

Director of Northern California 

Townsend Public Affairs, Inc. 

300 Frank Ogawa Plaza, Suite 204, Oakland, CA 94610 

O: 510-835-9050 M: 510-681-7306  
ndeluca@townsendpa.com 

www.townsendpa.com 

  
  


